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October 14, 2022 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire will be attending 
the Chamber of Commerce Referendum Forum beginning at 10 a.m. on Monday, October 17, 2022 at 
the Pablo Center at the Confluence, 128 Graham Avenue, Eau Claire.  
 
 From the Chamber of Commerce:  “We've invited City Council President Terry Weld, School 
Board President Tim Nordin, and top staff members of both the City and School District to provide 
information and answer questions about what's on the ballot, tax implications for property owners, 
and how the additional revenue would be used. This is a valuable opportunity to get an apples-to-
apples understanding of both proposals so you can make informed voting decisions.” 
 
 Further details and registration are available through the Eau Claire Area Chamber of 
Commerce.  This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of the 
Wisconsin Statutes. 

 
Tess Morgan 
Media/Communications Specialist 
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